COMMUNITY OUTREACH OFFICE Stratford Army Engine Plant 550 Main Street Stratford, Connecticut 06615-7574

February 22, 1999

Dear

Thank you for returning the post card that was included in the first edition of the SAEP Environmental News on which you indicated an interest in attending Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) meetings. The next RAB meeting will be held on Thursday, March 4, 1999 at 7 p.m. at the Stratford Army Engine Plant, Room 22, 550 Main Street, Stratford, CT. For your information, enclosed is a copy of the agenda for the meeting. We hope to see you there.

If you require any additional information, do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

Dorothy G. Bossio

Dorothy C. Bossio Community Outreach Office (203) 385-6626 dbossio@harding.com

Enclosure